
 
 

The Inn At Fox Hollow – 7755 Jericho Turnpike, Woodbury, NY 11797 – 516-224-8100 
 

 

The Inn At Fox Hollow values its guests and team members and is committed  

to following the CDC Guidelines to ensure Health, Cleanliness & Safety 

During this crisis The Inn At Fox Hollow is successfully & safely maintaining daily operations 

 

• Face Masks / Face Covering is required in all public areas of The Inn At Fox Hollow 
This is for all employees and guests 

 

• Signage is posted at Hotel entrances, main lobby and elevators indicating face mask policy 
 

• Protective Plexi Glass shield to be installed at Front Desk work stations 
 

• Employees and guests must maintain social distancing 
 

• Employees and guests are encouraged to practice frequent hand washing 
 

• Hand sanitizer is available for use at the Front Desk  
 

• Guest rooms remain vacant for 3 days after check out and then cleaned and sanitized  
 

• Hospital Grade Disinfectant utilized.  Enhanced cleaning protocols of all public areas including 
main lobby, fitness room, guest laundry, elevators and restrooms  

 

• Increased cleaning frequency of all public areas 
 

• Guests ordering take out / delivery must meet delivery person in the main vestibule 
 

• Room service is open and available.  All chefs and servers are required to wear gloves and masks 
 

• The buffet area is currently closed 
 

1. Breakfast will be delivered to the guest room daily 
2. Dinner will be delivered to the guest room Monday-Thursday evenings 

 

We look forward to continuing taking care of our guests at Long Island’s All Suite Boutique Hotel 


